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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In anticipation of the wider re-opening of our school next week we have written a story, ‘We are open’ 

which you may choose to share with your child, to help prepare them for the changes they will 

experience.  

Even if your child is not due to return, the story may be helpful in explaining to them, why schools are 

reopening at this time and how it may look when they do eventually return. 

I hope you find this useful and look forward to welcoming you back over the coming weeks. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss K Aldred 


